Saint Joseph County Breastfeeding Coalition

Minutes from 7/13/15

5 present- including Melissa Glaser 
FAIR  
 The fair went well.  We had over 88 people use the lactation station while it was staffed.  I am sure many  more used it  also.  Suggestions for next year include having a “We will back at…”  sign or clock.  Also put it on the poster the hours people can buy votes or t-shirts.  Other suggestions included having a doll displaying one of the t-shirts.   We earned a little over $350 dollars.  Gail will provide exact amount at our next meeting.  We discussed the possibility of asking the fair to compensate us monetarily.  
Beautiful Baby

Beautiful Baby votes were counted.  Winners will be notified by email (Emmy) and will be invited to the Picnic in the Park to get their prize.  
PICNIC in the PARK

Gail will get paper supplies, fruit and veggies as well as balloons and tablecloths.  Leslie/Wic will provide hot dogs and cookies as well as prizes.  Gail asked if it was ok to add info about a photographer and a Baby Wearing dance demo to the flyer.  All in attendance agreed.  
DVD/ Slideshow

 We will meet separately to work on this.  Tentatively we have Monday July 27th or August 3rd set up. Anyone that wants to give input is welcome. Please notify Gail or Emmy to be included. We are going to use the Hospital Experience booklet as a guideline.  So hopefully before the next meeting we will have something to show.  

